
Summer 2020 RET in Arctic Alaska

The Arctic LTER (Long-Term Ecological Research) site is recruiting two middle or high school teachers to 
travel with a research team to the north slope of Alaska during the summer of 2020. This experience 
immerses teachers in the practices of science in the arctic tundra ecosystem! Teachers work side-by-side 
with scientists and graduate students to gain experience in the field and lab assisting with current research 
focused on the ecology of the Arctic. Teachers from all U.S. states may apply.

If selected, you will:

● Attend 2 informational webinars in Spring 2020.
● Travel and work with the ARC Education Representative and scientists for 2 weeks during Summer 

2020.
● Incorporate your research experience into the classroom by developing classroom activities with 

ARC LTER Education Representative and scientists during 2020-21 school year.
● Submit final curriculum and reflection by May 2021.
● Share your implemented curricula at a national conference in 2021.

To Apply (by January 24, 2020):

1. Email Letter of Interest and Resume to Amanda.j.morrison@colostate.edu
2. You will be emailed an Application Form to submit once Letter of Interest and Resume are received.

For More Information:

Amanda Morrison, Education Representative, Amanda.j.morrison@colostate.edu


